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Things in progress: 

• School Dude - Technology requests in School Dude continue to be a priority of the department and we continue 
to address them as soon as possible. 

• Projects –  
▪ Dark Web Credential Monitoring – We have engaged with our local partner Prism Works to 

utilize their Dark Web Monitoring of our Domain, bloomsd.k12.pa.us. This monitoring will 
provide monthly reports of any compromised credentials on the Dark Web and immediate 
notification of any new issues.  We have received the initial report starting with information 
from 2012 and currently reviewing and compiling it. 

• Update 4-19-22 – 2nd Round of testing on-going. 

• Update 5-16-22 – Testing continues with round 3 & 4.  
 
Current Challenges: 

 
School Dude Work Orders – Over 495 work orders were completed during the month of March. 
 
 
Security Camera Additions – Tech’s are currently installing additional Security Camera’s at the Secondary Complex, 
Memorial Elementary and Sports Fields to cover dead spots identified by Dallas James.  Included in this project is a 
permanent solution for wireless/network and phone for the Field House.  

• Update 4-19-22 – Install scheduled for the last week in April. 

• Update 5-15-22 – Installation is complete. 
 
Student Internet Content Filtering – Student filtering is provided by our firewall using categories.  The categories 
blocked for students are a combination of the admin team discussions and those listed in the Child Internet Protection 
Act (CIPA). Sites blocked that teachers would like to use in the classroom are sent to the admin team to review.  Most of 
these sites fall into the Not Rated category.  This category is a catch all for all new sites prior to the firewall company 
rating the site.  We allow these sites after they have been vented by the admin team.  In the month of April we added 10 
Not Rated sites to our allow tables. 
 
 
School Board Zoom Sessions – 5-2-22 – Owl Labs system was borrowed from the CSIU and used during the 5-2-22 
special board meeting.  The systems worked well.  JJ, David and Gary discussed purchasing a set for the district.  Owl’s 
were ordered and are expected to be delivered 5-8-22.  The CSIU has allowed us to keep their system on site just incase 
the do not arrive in time for the May 9th Work Session. 

 
 


